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2 April 2020 

Completion Date – Sale of Orora Australasian Fibre Business to 
Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd  

Orora Limited (Orora) advises that completion of the sale of Orora’s Australasian Fibre Business to Nippon Paper 
Industries Co., Ltd (Nippon Paper) is expected to occur on 30 April 2020. As previously announced by Orora, regulatory 
approvals have been obtained and, while the majority of the conditions precedent have already been satisfied, both 
Orora and Nippon Paper are working towards finalisation of the remaining items by no later than 30 April 2020. 

A further update will be provided following completion. 

ENDS 

Authorised for release to the ASX by Orora’s Company Secretary, Ann Stubbings. 
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